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It	 was	 wonderful	 meeting	 many	 of	 our	 COSSUP	 partners	 at	 the	 BJA	 2023
Comprehensive	 Opioid,	 Stimulant,	 and	 Substance	 Use	 Program	 	 National
Forum	 in	 August.	 The	 program	 was	 jam-packed	 with	 interesting	 and
informative	presentations.	For	 this	month’s	newsletter,	we	want	 to	highlight
three	of	our	partners	who	presented	at	 the	meeting:	1)	The	Winnebago	Co.
District	Attorney’s	Office	presented	on	their	“Stimulant	and	Opioid	Addiction
Recovery“	 (SOAR)	 program	 on	 two	 panels;	 2)	 The	 Ohio	 Department	 of
Rehabilitation	and	Correction	presented	on	their	virtual-reality	project,	with	a
demonstration	 of	 the	VR	modules;	 and	3)	 The	Davidson	Co.	 Sheriff’s	Office
presented	on	the	Father’s	Day	Out	program.	Wishing	you	all	a	very	boo-tiful
Halloween!
	

—The	NYU	COSSUP	Collaborative	Team
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